
Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are so pleased to have the children back for the summer term! They have returned to school so well and have got

stuck straight in with their learning - we are so proud of them.

In English this week, the children have been exploring the story Leon and The Place Between. We have been focusing

on expanded noun phrases. Next week, the children will tweak the story and will focus on alliteration.

In Maths, we have started learning about mass and capacity. We will continue this learning next week.

Staff News

Mrs Welland (Starlings class teacher) is expecting a baby! She will continue to be Starlings class teacher for the rest of

this academic year, and will begin maternity leave in the autumn term.

Glue Sticks

We are running very low on glue sticks, both for the class and in childrens’ individual pencil cases. Please could you

check that your child has a glue stick for school and we would greatly appreciate any donations of these for class use.

Swimming

Swimming lessons will start again on Monday 22nd April. Please ensure your child has the correct clothing.

Golden leaves

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud

of you!

Sparrows

Teddy - For an amazing first week! You have been friendly, polite and hard working all with a smile!

Betzy - For a wonderful first week in Sparrows class! You have tried hard, been kind and settled in so well!

Harper - For getting stuck back into work and making the most of every learning opportunity.

Magpies

Ali - For working hard to write an excellent Vikings fact file in History.

Amelia - For looking out for her friends by offering help and encouragement and always giving the biggest smiles!

Ella - For returning to school with courage and resilience and being an excellent role model to her class.

Starlings

Bernard - For some great work on the Vikings in History this week, well done!
Bea T - For a great improvement with your handwriting, well done!

Mrs Welland – Starlings – swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Jordan - Magpies - hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Carey and Miss Flashman - Sparrows - ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk and

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

The Year 3 Team.
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